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Turkish Airlines (THY) will add an additional eight Boeing Next-Generation 737s to its fleet as part of its order
placed in 2004 for 15 airplanes of the same type. Deliveries of these additional eight airplanes start from 2008.
In this image, a 737-800 is show in Turkish Airline livery equipped with winglets. The Istanbul-based airline
currently operates a mix of 43 Boeing Classics and Next-Generation 737s.
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